

## **Fairview PTA Newsletter**

#### Message from Fairview PTA - 04/13/2022



## **Fairview PTA Newsletter**

Dear Parents and Guardians.

Fairview Support Staff Breakfast gift card donations (Panera and Sam's Club) are due on April 15th and can be dropped off in the school front office. Thank you all for your generosity!

**Teacher Appreciation Lunch** gift card donations are due by April 22nd and can be dropped off in the school front office. Thank you all so much!!

## **Multicultural Night:**

We are celebrating Fairview South's diversity, at Multicultural Night, on Friday, May 6th, from 6-8pm, in the Fairview South Big Gym. Please consider volunteering with Set-up, Check-in, Baggage Claim Area, or Clean up. To do so, please sign up using the link below:

## https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60b0e44ada622a5fd0-multicultural

There is still time to sign up to participate during Multicultural Night, by having a table display, performing for 2-3 minutes, bringing food to share, taking part in the parade, or simply attending the event. If one of these 5 options sounds like you, please take a moment to fill out the survey, before April 26th.

## Multicultural Night Survey

Please remember, if you are participating in any of the first 4 options but would prefer to participate with another family that shares the same country/cultural background, we can try to group you with another family. Even if you just plan to choose option 5, we would greatly appreciate your response, so that we can better plan for the evening.

If you received a confirmation email around 7:20 am on Tuesday, we have received your Google Forms survey reply. We know Google Forms can be a little glitchy at times, depending on the device you use, so if you did not receive an email from the PTA email address the morning of Tuesday, April 12th, we have not received your Google Forms survey reply. We are sorry for any inconvenience this may cause.

# Finally, please find our first edition of the Families of Fairview attached to this newsletter!

If you have any questions, please contact Kejal Shah and Steve Larenas, at pta@fairview72.com.

Sincerely,

Fairview South PTA

Families of Fairview

7040 Laramie Avenue, Skokie, Illinois 60077

847.929.1050









Fairview School District 72 would like to continue connecting with you via email. If you prefer to be removed from our list, please contact Fairview School District 72 directly. To stop receiving all email messages distributed through our SchoolMessenger service, follow this link and confirm: Unsubscribe

SchoolMessenger is a notification service used by the nation's leading school systems to connect with parents, students and staff through voice, SMS text, email, and social media.